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To the Chair and Members of the Committee, as a longtime Oregon resident and 

animal advocate, I strongly support House Bill 3390 prohibiting the sale of new fur 

products in our state. The industry is horrifically cruel and these products are 

inappropriate in our society.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Dolores Matthys  


